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Section 451.40  Address for Correspondence 

All business and correspondence pertaining to the operation of an Official Testing Station and vehicle inspections shall be addressed to: 

	Department of Transportation 
	Division of Traffic Safety 
	Commercial Vehicle Safety Section 
	P.O. Box 19212 
	Springfield, Illinois 62794-9212 
